
Dear Tenants, 

We are the new lease owners for the shop at 130 Charring Cross, our company name is "Sajway 

Lebanese Food LTD". We would like to share with you our plans for renovating the shop and bringing 

it to the level you expect and look for. 

As a first step we need to replace the high rise flue currently installed with another flue that meets 

the highest standards set by the Camden Council for health and safety. 

In addition to the changes requested by the council we will be upgrading our existing extraction 

system by reducing the noise and pollution level. We kindly request your support for our plan in 

order to get the necessary approvals from the council. 

Please state your position using the table below, mention your name and door number: 
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Any further Comments most welcomed: 
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